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November 3, 1920.

TO THE CENTRAL EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE OF
THE UNITED COMMUNIST PARTY OF AMERICA

Comrades:—

The Central Executive Committee of the Communist Party will 
not accept any other basis of representation at the joint convention 
than the number of dues paying members, and will appeal to the Ex-
ecutive Committee of the Communist International in case the 
United Communist Party does not agree to this at once.

Fraternally,

[Charles Dirba],
Executive Secretary,

COMMUNIST PARTY OF AMERICA.
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